Korry

Korry Electronics Co. 425-297-9700
11910 Beverly Park Road www.korry.com
Everett, WA 98204

Date: March 14, 2022
Subject: REACH Inquiry
Dear Valued Customer,

The purpose of this message is to acknowledge receipt of your request for REACH compliance
information from Korry and provide Korry's status.

Korry Electronics Co. (Korry) has previously complied with the European Union’s (EU) REACH Regulation
by biannually assessing the materials used at Korry for REACH Substances of Very High Concern (SVHCs)
and performing a worst-case product analysis if any materials are found to contain SVHCs. If the worst-
case analysis showed SVHC content >0.1 % by weight in the product (article), additional products
(articles) were examined and affected customers notified if products were believed to contain SVHCs
>0.1%.

On September 10", 2015, the Court of Justice of the European Union (CJEU) ruled that subcomponents
of products should be considered individual articles under REACH, and are therefore subject to
reporting.

Korry Electronics Co. has contracted the services of a third party provider, Assent Compliance, to act as
our agent in the response to all REACH data and information requests. Korry and Assent Compliance are
in the process of exchanging data to permit Assent to gather data from the supply chain and generate
the required analyses.

Assent Compliance will be contacting you in response to your request to Korry as soon as information is
av/ailable.

Fay Ol

Director of Quality & Compliance
11910 Beverly Park Rd

Everett, WA 98204

Tel: 425-297-9700

Email: Fay.Olney@korry.com




